Barbara Money

Page 1 ot 1

From: <BILLPENNIE@aol.com>

To: <barbsq@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, June 02, 2008 2:43 PM

Subject: Re: Fw: Petition Opposing Water Rate increase
We support the petition.

Keep up the good work.

Regards,

Pennie & Bill Dickin

Get trade secrets for amazing burgers. Watch "Cooking with Tyler Florence" on AOL Food.
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